Hi boys and girls!
We have some important announcements from the PTO:
¢ The My Special Person Dance was great fun! Thank you to all who attended.
¢ The Scholastic Book Fair wrapped up today. As always, the kids had a great
time picking out books. We look forward to the Buy One Get One FREE book
fair in May!

¢ Sarris Candy orders are due next week on Thursday, February 28=,

¢ The next submission for Box Tops is March 1+, Please send in all Box Tops
that you have so that we will get credit for them this year.

Have a nice weekend boys and girls, and I'll see you on Monday!



